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Dear parents/carers 
 
We, the School Council, are writing to you to ask a favour on behalf of all the children here at 
Willow Brook.  We have been thinking a lot about wet playtimes as a whole school and how 
we can make them happier and more harmonious as well as fun!  Most of the children in the 
school said they would like it if there were more board games available to play with during wet 
play times.   
 
The School Councillors came up with the idea of asking for donations of games, jigsaws, 
board games, Lego, card games etc. that are still in good condition (no missing or broken 
parts for example) but are no longer needed or played with.  The rest of the school agreed that 
this was a good idea during our whole School Council assembly.  If you have some games like 
this in your cupboards at home, we would very much appreciate it if you donated them to 
Willow Brook Primary School where they will live for many wet play times to come.   
 
Don’t be afraid to donate games that are suitable for younger or older classes than the one 
your child is in, we will share out any donations we receive between all the classes fairly.   
Unfortunately we are unable to accept any games which are really noisy or make a mess! 
 
Please send your donations to the classroom, not the office.  Thank you in advance for any 
donations we receive.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
The Willow Brook School Councillors  
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